
From: Dobbie's Florist Limited   
Sent: April 1, 2014 12:43 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Dobbie's Florist Niagara Falls, On 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
  
I just wanted to register that I'm very unhappy whith the raising of our natural gas by 40%. 
We are paying about $1000.00 or more at present a month for gas, a 40% increase would have us paying 
another $400.00 plus taxes monthly and already it is very difficult to pay our bill. 
Our business is 126 years old and covers 4 generations you are hurting us with this increase in a time 
where business in the Falls is already difficult because of our poor economy here. 
Please register my complaint twice as I'm also a home owner in Niagara falls, on  7338 Green Boughs 
road, L2J-4C2,  and Dobbie's Florist 5144 Victoria Ave 
Niagara Falls, On L2E-4E3 
  
Thank you. 
  
Bruce Vandersluys 
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